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Air Quality Response 20th June 2019 

WYG have undertaken detailed dispersion modelling to assess the effects of Air Quality upon the surrounding 

area and at the proposed residential development at 39 Fitzjohn’s Avenue, London Borough of Camden (LBC). 

WYG’s Air Quality Assessment was dated 29th May 2019 and an additional Comments Response Document was 

provided on the 18th June 2019. 

The results of the technical modelling has shown that levels on site are predicted to be a maximum value of 

35.49 µg/m³. The above maximum prediction at the proposed residential development is below the NO2 Air 

Quality Objective (AQO) of 40 µg/m³ using standard best practice methodology and therefore, mitigation would 

not expect to be provided. 

However, to reduce exposure to pollutants at the proposed residential development, additional mitigation will 

be provided in order to satisfy concerns raised by Gabriel Berry-Khan, Senior Sustainability Officer at LBC. 

Mechanical Ventilation fitted with Nitrosorb Filters 

AAC Eurovent Nitrosorb Filters (or similar) will be installed in the mechanical ventilation for each residential 

unit. Please find the data sheet for this proposed mitigation in Appendix A. These filters have shown reductions 

in internal levels of 75.43% of the external concentration (page 7 of the document).   

With the above measures in place, it is considered that there is no risk that future occupants of the development 

would be exposed to levels of NO2 within proposed units. 
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Appendix A Nitrosorb Data Sheet 


















